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Reflections From  
Dr. Ted Campbell’s Ministry  

in Theological Education 
Tuesday, April 9 

11:30 am - 12:20 pm 
Prothro Hall Room 222 and on Zoom 

at https://smu.zoom.us/
j/98219505703 

Perkins Solar Eclipse Viewing Gathering 

Monday, April 8 
Assemble at 12:14 pm in front of Perkins Chapel 

Total eclipse will be 4 minutes from 1:40 - 1:44 pm  
All Faculty, Staff, and Students are invited 
In the event of clouds, we will still gather. 

Join us to hear retiring Professor Ted A. Campbell reflect on forty years in a 
ministry of teaching Christian history and what he has learned from it.  
For more information contact Laura Figura at lfigura@smu.edu 

Moon pies and other apocalyptic snacks will be provided,  
but bring your own water. We’ll venture out on campus (perhaps the quad at 
the Main Building) to find the best viewing location. Bring your own viewing 

glasses, but we will have some glasses available.  

Join us for a once in a lifetime adventure with your Perkins community. 

For more information contact The Office of Student Life at lfigura@smu.edu 

https://smu.zoom.us/j/98219505703
https://smu.zoom.us/j/98219505703
mailto:lfigura@smu.edu
mailto:lfigura@smu.edu


 
 

 

Community Lunch in the Refectory  
Note lunch is served at 11:30 am on Fridays 

Tuesday through Thursday 12:15 - 1:00 pm and 11:30 am - 12:15 pm on Fridays  

in the Prothro Refectory.  Cost is $6 and includes beverages.  Cash or cards accepted. 

Lunch cards good for 5 meals on sale for $30.  

You may scan the QR code to pre-buy or click the link below: 

 

Tuesday, April 9 
Roasted Rosemary Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Roasted Brussel Sprouts, Mixed Green 
Salad, Rolls/Butter 
Wednesday, April 10 

Chicken Enchiladas with Tomatillo Sauce, Cilantro Rice, Roasted Broccoli, Refried Beans, 
Chips/Salsa 
Thursday, April 11 

Roasted Pork Tenderloin With Balsamic Glaze, Quinoa with Cranberries, Roasted  
Mushrooms and Carrots, Romaine /Arugula Salad, Rolls/Butter 
Friday, April 12 

Spinach, Mushroom Fresh Mozzarella Frittata, Hash Browns, Bacon, Fruit Salad,  
Blueberry Muffins/Butter 

WEEKLY WORSHIP  

For more information about 

worship contact  

Dr. Mark Stamm, Chapel Elder 

At mstamm@smu.edu 

https://smu.nbsstore.net/perkins-lunch 

Reserve at https://smu-forms.libwizard.com/f/Perkins_Community_Lunch_Survey  

For more information contact Laura Figura at lfigura@smu.edu 

Wednesday, April 10 
11:30 am - 12:20 pm 
Perkins Chapel 
MSM student Erin Herndon, MSM Practicum 
Word and Table with 
Jonathan Campoverde preaching and 
Dr. Mark Stamm presiding at Table 
 

Thursday, April 11 
11:30 am - 12:00 pm 
Perkins Chapel 
Veni Creator Spiritus, a premiere by Visiting Scholar,  
José Manrique 

mailto:At%20mstamm@smu.edu
https://smu.nbsstore.net/perkins-lunch
https://smu-forms.libwizard.com/f/Perkins_Community_Lunch_Survey
mailto:lfigura@smu.edu


 

 

Every day is a great day to meet in the Refectory for Community Lunch!  
From left to right:  Carolyn Barker MDIV student (Pony Up!), Eno Afon MDIV student,  

Syl Chapman MTS Student, Abby Olufeyimi MTS student,  
and Anderson Harrison MSM student 

Perkins School of Theology invites you to join faculty, students, and alumni  

on April 9 at 6:00 pm in Bridwell Library.  

The Sacred Music program at Perkins will host the second Doctor of Pastoral  

Music (DPM) Research Showcase.  

The event will include academic presentations by current DPM visiting scholar  

Jose Luis Manrique and Joshua Taylor, a Perkins Alum  

Presentations will be followed by a reception at Bridwell's Gill Hall. 

We invite you to attend in person or virtually.  

Register here: https://bit.ly/24DPMshowcase  

For more information contact Fernando Berwig Silva at fberwigsilva@smu.edu 

NEXT WEEK! 

Doctor of Pastoral Music 

(DPM)  

Research Showcase 

Tuesday, April 9  

6:00 pm  

Bridwell Library 

https://bit.ly/24DPMshowcase
mailto:fberwigsilva@smu.edu


 
Sign up Sheet in the Refectory! 

Wesley Cup Student & Faculty/Staff 
Kick Ball Game 

Saturday, April 27, 10:00 am - 1:00 pm 

SMU Intramural Fields, located  
behind the Moody Parking Center  

Come participate in this time-honored tradition here at Perkins.  
Join us for some friendly competition and fun. We invite you to bring 
your families with you to join in the fun. If you do not wish to play in 

the game, join us for lunch and to cheer on your friends.  
Rumor has it that John Wesley himself may be in attendance! 

Sign-up sheets are located in the refectory, or you can  
email David Geller at digeller@smu.edu  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dallas Students!   
Please stop by Kirby Hall 1st floor and clean 

out your mail slots before summer.   
There are lots of professor-returned papers 

and student directories there!  

mailto:digeller@smu.edu


 

 

 
 

Students in the Caring Congregation Class learned from Reverend Dawn Anderson 

about creating caring congregations.   

 

Pictures by Dr. Jeanne Stevenson-Moessner 

The Caring Congregation Class with Dr. Jeanne Stevenson-Moessner share a meal  

at Lovers Lane United Methodist Church. 



Save the Date 

Community Hour at Perkins  
PSA Justice in Action Presents: 

Prayer, Politics, and Personal Faith:  Scripture in 

Obama’s and Bush’s Prayer Breakfast Speeches 

A Discussion on Political Theology and Ministry 
Tuesday, April 16 

11:30 am - 12:20 pm 

Prothro Hall Room 222 and on Zoom at 

https://smu.zoom.us/j/98219505703 
 

Kaitlyn Schiess is a doctoral student in Christian ethics at Duke Divinity School.  She has a ThM in 

Systematic Theology from Dallas Theological Seminary and is the author of The Ballot and the  

Bible:  How Scripture has been Used and Abused in American Politics and Where We Go from Here 

and The Liturgy of Politics:  Spiritual Formation for the Sake of Our Neighbor.  Her writing has  

appeared at Christianity Today, The New York Times, RELEVANT, and Sojourners.  Her work focuses 

on political theology, theological interpretation of Old Testament prophets,  

and American religious history. 

For more information contact Jon Campoverde at jcampoverde@smu.edu 

https://smu.zoom.us/j/98219505703
mailto:jcampoverde@smu.edu


 

Samuel Wesley, father of John and Charles, is credited by many resources as a clergyman, writer,  

and poet.  Indeed, he published his first volume of poetry in 1685 following his graduation from Oxford 

University.  What many people fail to mention about Samuel, however, is just how awful a poet he was.  

His book, entitled Maggots: or, Poems on Several Subjects Never Before Handled, contains such  

captivating poems as “On a Supper of Stinking Ducks,” and “A Tame Snake Left in a Box of Bran Was  

Devoured by a Mouse after a Great Battle.”  Contestants wishing to refer to Wesley’s work will find  

online copies through the ProQuest One Literature Database or Early English Books Online. 

The winning entries will be exhibited in Bridwell Library, alongside the first edition of Maggots, between 

May and September, 2024.  They will also be preserved in Bridwell Library’s Samuel Wesley Bad Poetry 

Archive and may be published at a later date.   

 

Fourth Annual Edible Book Festival 

Thursday, April 25 

And if that were not enough bibliographic silliness, we are 

also hosting on the same date the Fourth Annual  

Bridwell Edible Book Festival!   

For entry information please use the QR code. 

 

 
 

Announcing the First Annual Samuel Wesley  

Bad Poetry Contest  

Deadline to Enter is Friday, April 19 

Prizes will be awarded in three different categories:   

• Cleverest bad title 

• Most sincere, yet ghastly, sonnet 

• Most faithful adaptation of Samuel’s voice 

Winners announced on the anniversary of Samuel’s death:  

April 25. 

Please direct any questions about these events to 

 Michelle Ried (mried@smu.edu) or Jane Elder (jelder@smu.edu) 

mailto:mried@smu.edu
mailto:jelder@smu.edu


Save the Date 

Community Hour at Perkins presents 
Archetypes at Work 

Tuesday, April 23 

11:30 am - 12:20 pm 

Prothro Hall Room 222 and on Zoom at 

https://smu.zoom.us/j/98219505703 

 

Do you want to know why your congregation functions or leans more toward dysfunction? 
Join this CHAP on “Archetypal Psychology,” a theory uncovering patterns within  

individuals and cultures “running the show” — visibly or invisibly. In this introduction to 
Archetypes at WorkTM, you begin to assess the positions of your ten personal archetypes.  

 
Archetypes at WorkTM makes these patterns conscious. Once we identify our current  

ranking of the roles, we can see where we are on the continuum of  
Too Much – Optimal – Too Little. At the center of this model are Five Realms:  

Order, Relationship, Creativity, Change and Action.  
 

To be effective, we want to be agile in all five of these essential realms of personality, 
 relationships, and leadership. The Realm of Order is about how we organize our life and 

business; the Realm of Relationship is about how we engage with others; Creativity is 
about how we initiate the new; Change is about how we manage transitions;  

Action is about how we get things done.  
 

Our Speaker is Heather Carlile, MA, LPC-S, who is a Guild Member for this cutting edge 
international transformational system. She is also a psychotherapist, trainer and educator. 

She has been implementing archetypes in mentoring people for over 30 years.  
To learn more about her work, visit https://heathercarlile.com/.  

 
To prepare for the topic, visit https://archetypesatwork.com/ 

 
For more information contact Dr. Susanne Scholz at sscholz@smu.edu 

https://smu.zoom.us/j/98219505703
https://heathercarlile.com/
https://archetypesatwork.com/
mailto:sscholz@smu.edu


   Editorial and Newsletter Submission Policy 

Perkins News deadline for submission is 10:00 am on Thursday before the Friday  
edition. Email submissions to perkinsnews@smu.edu.  Please feel free to submit photos 
to accompany your submission. Perkins News is published by the Office of Student Life 

at Perkins School of Theology.  Laura Figura serves as Editor for the 2023-2024  
academic year.  The opinions expressed in Perkins News are not  

necessarily the opinions of Perkins News, its staff, or Perkins School of  
Theology.  Perkins News is published weekly throughout the academic year in an online 

version through campus email and on the Perkins School of Theology  
website.  Submissions and letters from community members are welcome;  

however, Perkins News reserves the right to edit any submissions for  
grammar, space, or as is deemed necessary.  Anonymous submissions will not be  

published under any circumstances.  Submissions should be in keeping with the attitude 
of a seminary atmosphere, thus the Editor, with the input of the Editorial Board, may 

choose not to include inappropriate submissions.  Any column or  
article submitted must be no longer than 250 words.  We are not responsible for lost, 

misplaced, or unsolicited submissions.  The Perkins Community Life  
Committee serves as the advisory body for the Perkins News. 

 

 
 

The Office of  

Student Life 

and 

Community  

Engagement 

Monday - Friday  

8:30 am - 5:00 pm 

Kirby Hall, Room 216 

(214) 768-3371 

 

Tracy Anne Allred 
 Assistant Dean of Student 

Life and Director of 
 Community Engagement 

tallred@smu.edu  
(214) 768-1480 

Laura Figura 
 Coordinator of Student Life 

lfigura@smu.edu  
(214) 768-3371 

https://www.smu.edu/Perkins/StudentLife 

David Crow 
Community Life Chef 

dacrow@smu.edu  
(214) 768-8233 

mailto:perkinsnews@smu.edu
mailto:tallred@smu.edu
mailto:
https://www.smu.edu/Perkins/StudentLife
mailto:dacrow@smu.edu

